
If you are not reserving a parking spot, please donate a SMALL bag of candy
to your school office by Wednesday, October 25.

For questions contact Jamie Hoover at 
314.374.3550.

Friday, October 27 | 6:00—8:00 PM 

St. Paul’s Lutheran School Parking Lot

TRUNK
TREAT

OR

Celebrate Halloween in a fun, safe, and fright-free environment.
It’s an all-outdoor tailgate party where kids trick-or-treat 

from car to car!

Register via the school website or links 
within the e-bulletin and e-letter.

*Registration is only for those families who
wish to reserve a parking spot.*


